
• We continue with our summer worship 
schedule with one service at 9:00 am in the 
sanctuary.

• Voter’s Meeting:  June 11, 2017 following 
the worship service.

• New Orleans Mission Trip:  July 2-8, 2017
• Family Camp Out:  August 24-27, 2017
• Vacation Bible School has been scheduled for 

June 26-29.  Galactic Starveyors take off at 
9:30 am Monday, June 26th!

• Be sure to sign the blue attendance book in 
the pew.  Please use both first and last name.  
We are trying to keep accurate records for the 
lay ministry team and the District Office.

• Pick up your copy of the June calendar and/or 
service roster in  the church.

• Check out our website for up to the minute 

news!  www.princeofpeacelc.org

TODAY

PENTECOST
9:00 am Worship

THIS WEEK

Monday 6/5
9:00 am School Summer Camp

Tuesday 6/6
9:00 am School Summer Camp

Wednesday 6/7
9:00 am School Summer Camp
1:30 pm Avamere Bible Study

Thursday 6/8
9:00 am School Summer Camp

6:00 pm Kindergarten Graduation
7:30 pm Praise Team Omega

Friday 6/9
9:00 am School Summer Camp

Weekly Prints
June 4, 2017

We have a staffed nursery 
during our service!

Home Plate  Volunteers Needed!

Thanks to April and May HomePlate

volunteers.  It takes many volunteers to 

prepare and run a HomePlate meal, which 

typically serves about 60 homeless youth and staff.   Vicki 

Bjorklund, Sharon Collin, and Phyllis Oltmann shopped for 

groceries.  Barb Mayer and Shirley Silzars prepared the food in 

the CLC kitchen.  Dave and Marilyn Luce and Anne and Glenn 

Seim transported everything from the CLC to the kitchen at the 

high school.  Sharon Collin and Linda Zeigler donated fruit and 

cookies, while Nathan Klammer and Ray Legault led our 

volunteer serving crews.  Youth from the PoP youth group, Jeff 

Kranich, Jessica and Stephanie Harmond, Ana Figur, and 

Nathan Klammer took care of the serving line and mingled with 

the homeless youth.    Thanks for helping our neighbors in their 

need!

Like the church on Facebook to get updates 
on what is going on!

Prince of Peace Lutheran Church LCMS 
Portland.

Bales Cedar Mill Market Place
Prince of Peace School Recycling Can and Bottle 

Donation Program.

Bring empty Oregon Beverage Recycling cans and 

bottles that have a deposit value, locate school’s bin 

inside the store, place empties into our school’s bin.

Store employees sort, count and document amounts.  

Store director notifies school quarterly of amount 

donated and issues a check.

Kindergarten Graduation is 
June 8th at 6:00 pm in the Gym.

Vacation Bible School:  June 26-29

9:30 am –12:30 pm

Registration forms available in the 

church office or on line.

Prince of Peace Camp Out is Coming soon!
Great fun, great food, great family life with time 
for spiritual renewal and education at Cove 
Palisades State Park. 
Aug. 24 - 27.

Notify Larry or Sandy Gross if
your family is planning to join! 
503 - 645 - 5012 or larrygross626@comcastnet   

The quilters are holding a 
garage sale to raise money for 
supplies!  Be sure to stop by 
and shop for some treasures.
June 16 & 17:   10:00 -3:00. 
930 Muirfield Ct.  Beaverton

http://www.princeofpeacelc.org/


LEADER TEAM MEMBERS

Pastor, Jeff Kranich, Carol Kluth

6/5 Alden Kaye

6/6 Aoifa Madden

6/7 Emma Hereford

6/6/1981 Tim & Nancy Lydon

6/9/1973 David & Betty Suryan

JUNE ALTAR CHAIRS

Twila Kaye
Jody Thurston

JUNE

COFFEE SET UP

Your Name Here?

JUNE

ETERNAL CANDLE

JEFF AND BECKY KRANICH

NEXT HOME PLATE

DINNER SERVICE

June 21

PRINCE OF PEACE

OFFERING UPDATE

May YTD

Actual $12,403 $87,568

Budget $20,000 $105,000

2016 $20,273 $93,940

SERVICE REMINDER FOR
6/11/17

Please find a sub if unable to Serve.

9:00 am

GREETERS Bev Cathcart

ACOLYTE Caleb Cook

WORSHIP
ASSISTANT

David Suryan

COMMUNION 
ASSISTANT

Bill Warren

LECTOR Anne Morris

CHILDREN’S 
SERMON

Kim Goudy

USHER

Bruce Harford, 
Bill Mayer, 

Sven Haugan

AV CREW George Thurston

FLOWERS Suryan

COOKIES ***

If you know someone who is ill, has lost a loved one 
or is going through a difficult time, please consider 
giving them one of the prayer shawls available at no 
cost via the Church office. The shawls have a tag with 
a prayer, and are intended to signify the loving arms 
of God wrapped around a person in need.

Prince of Peace Prayer Chain

Please call

Sally Bailey 503-690-4470

We need cookie, coffee & flower 

people…can you help?

Sign up sheets are on the 

bulletin board for 2017.

Announcement Deadline is Thursday 11:00 am
Please send announcements to:

assistant@princeofpeacelc.org or call the church office 503-645-1211 

Dried Beans
Jam & Jelly

Soup & Broth
Tuna

Shampoo/Conditioner

Av. Sun. 
Attendance

May YTD

2017 95 109

2016 120 120

READINGS FOR 6/11/2017

FIRST Genesis 1:1-2:4a

PSALM 8

EPISTLE Acts 2:14a, 22-36

GOSPEL Matthew 28:16-20

Nate Frerichs, President

Paige Ueltschey, Vice President

Sharon Kravitz, Secretary

Alice Kaster Don Kaster

Vanessa Warren
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